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Sarah Nusser, professor of statistics, became Iowa State University’s vice president for research 
on Feb. 1, 2014. Nusser, who joined the Iowa State faculty in 1992, is an expert in survey and 
statistical methods. She holds bachelor's and master's degrees in botany from the University of 
Wisconsin-Madison and North Carolina State University, respectively, and master's and 
doctorate degrees in statistics from Iowa State. She is a former director of Iowa State's Center for 
Survey Statistics and Methodology. 
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